
 
 
 
 

 

HB 2084 -5 – Tax Compliance as a requirement for doing business with the state 
House Committee Revenue – Jody Wiser – 6.3.2025 
 

My name is Jody Wiser and I am representing Tax Fairness Oregon, a network of volunteers 
who advocate a rational and equitable tax code. Do the state’s business and providing state-
issued licenses only to those who file and pay taxes clearly falls under having “a rational and 
equitable tax code.” 

I want to commend Zack Hudson and his office and the several others who have worked 
diligently to design a bill that should work for all involved.  Today’s -5 and the earlier drafted 
amendments have repeatedly been responsive to issues that have been raised.  

Let us hope that implementation of HB 2084 with the -5 amendment will mean that we no 
longer read stories in the press about tax scofflaws who are doing business with the state.  

Good bill. Do pass. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Committees/HCEE/Overview


We read the bills and follow the money 


